
 
 

Thyroglobulin Testing Delays 
 

To:     Clients of UR Medicine Labs 

From: Y. Victoria Zhang, Ph.D., DABCC 
Director, Clinical Mass Spectrometry and Toxicology Lab 
University of Rochester Medical Center 
Phone: (585) 276-4192 
E-mail: Victoria_Zhang@URMC.Rochester.edu 

 
Julietta Fiscella, M.D. 
Chief, Department of Pathology, Cytopathology & Laboratory Medicine 
UR Medicine Highland Hospital 
Phone: (585) 341-6597 
E-mail: Julietta_Fiscella@urmc.rochester.edu 

 
Melissa Allen 
Pre-Analytical Operations Manager, UR Medicine Labs 

         Phone: (585) 276-7347  
         Email: Melissa_Allen@urmc.rochester.edu 
 

 
  
Date:     March 16, 2017 

 
Due to the snowstorm and inclement weather over the last 48 hours, UR Medicine Labs is 
currently experiencing delays in testing for the Thyroglobulin and Thyroglobulin Antibody testing.  
 
 
Currently, we are seeing delays in turnaround times for this testing in the area of greater than 3 
days. We expect to realize turnaround times within the expected range of 1-3 days in the next 
week. 
 
 
We appreciate your patience as we return to normal operations after recovering from the weather 
disruptions of the last 48 hours.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact our Client Services Department at 585-758-0510. 

mailto:Victoria_Zhang@URMC.Rochester.edu
mailto:Julietta_Fiscella@urmc.rochester.edu
mailto:Melissa_Allen@urmc.rochester.edu

	From: Y. Victoria Zhang, Ph.D., DABCC
	Melissa Allen
	Pre-Analytical Operations Manager, UR Medicine Labs

